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SOLID WASTE ADVISORY 

COMMITTEE

4:45 PM 1501 W. Badger Rd.Thursday, November 3, 2011

CALL TO ORDER / ROLL CALL

Steve King; Lakshmi Sridharan; Russell D. Pietz; John R. Maycroft; Jaclyn 

D. Lawton and Steven C. Ingham

Present: 6 - 

Abigail Van de Bogert; Amy L. Klusmeier and Reginald N. Weide
Excused: 3 - 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

A motion was made by Lawton, seconded by Pietz, to Approve the Minutes. 

The motion passed by voice vote/other.

Introdcution of new member

Sarah Manski will be our new member.  She will represent the public at large.  

we still could use another member.

PUBLIC COMMENT

None

DISCLOSURES AND RECUSALS

None

NEW BUSINESS

2012 Operating Budget

Schumacher briefed the committee on the proposed budget.  Ald. King indicated he would be 

intrudcuiong an amendment to restore South Point yard Waste site.

2011 Downtown Move Out

Dreckmann provided statistics and reported on the success of new measures at waste reduction and 

promise for next year.

Dreckmann provided statistics that showed no real change from previous year.  

The new reuse plan seemed to work better and has great potential for the 

future.  Students will work with Goodwill at several large complexes while St. 
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Vincent will continue with three remote truck sites.  UW will provide more help 

with donation pick up.

2011 Biocycle Conference on Energy From Organics

Dreckmann briefed the committee on the conference and new technology that was shown.

Dreckmann and Brynn Bemis of engineering attended the conference.  There 

was some interesting new technology on display.  They met with a 

representative from Eisenmann AEnginerring who will be providing an analysis 

of the potential for Madison's material using their system.

DISCUSSION ITEMS

Landfill Status Update

Nothing new to report at this time

No change at this time.

19418

Dreckmann briefed the committee on continued progress of program.

Dreckmann briefed the committee on the status fo the program.  It continues to 

be working well.  Still waiiting for OK to send material to Oshkosh for a test 

run.

ADJOURNMENT

A motion was made by Lawton, seconded by Maycroft, to Adjourn. The motion 

passed by voice vote/other.
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